
May Newsletter

Dear Parents,

It is hard to believe that we are now in the month of May. I wish all the

Moms of Shiksha a VERY HAPPY MOTHERS’ DAY! I am proud to be the teacher of

your children ー they are simply amazing. They are happy, doing their

age-appropriate academics, and beyond. Most of them are doing their work with

less help from their teachers, writing and doing math. I am really thrilled to see

their happy smiles every day.

This month we shall focus on the following concepts:

Letters & Writing Your Name

Numbers: Practicing up to 20

Science: Parts of plants, Plant life, Bugs

Art: Plants and Bugs

I am very excited to let you know that we will continue to have monthly story time

sessions at Shiksha this month, and moving forward. A new story teller from the

Foster City Library will come to Shiksha to read stories and sing songs to the

children.

Reminders

● Please remember to send a weather appropriate jacket to school every day.

● Monday, May 27th, Shiksha will be closed for Memorial Day.

Have a very happy Mothers’ Day!

Thank you,

Mrs. Basu


